
William Phillips
Auburn 
LD 511
I support a safe bicycle trail between Portland and. Auburn. I am a77 year old retired 
physician who has been an avid cyclist for more than 50years, have experienced 
multiple close calls with vehicles who either unintentionally or intentionally failed to 
give a safe space when passing. I have friends injured seriously by distracted drivers 
and one who was killed by a vehicle. A safe bike trail would be an asset to our region 
as it has been for many quality communities around the country. 
Thank you. 


